
 

 

F1 Curriculum Newsletter - Summer Term 

Celebrations from last half term 

 

What a half term we have had! 
 For our ‘Go Outside’ topic we have lots of amazing opportunities 

to explore outside and learn lots about nature.  

 During Forest School we created a bug hotel and regularly 
checking in to see who had visited us!  

 A big thank you to all our parents and carers who helped 
freshen up our outdoor space by bringing a planet to school for 
the children to planet 

 We also took part in VE day celebrations by dressing up in red, 
blue and/or white 

 We celebrated the amazing mix of cultures we have at Warren 
by coming dressed in our cultural/heritage clothing as well as 
bringing in food to share with our class for cultural diversity 
day 

 What better way to celebrate the end of our topic but to have a 
picnic in the park with our grown-ups  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Key dates for F1 

 

Friday 13th June 
F1 Father’s Day Den Building  

(parents and carers invited) 

Tuesday 10th June 
Nurse visit to EYFS linked to our topic 
of ‘people who help us’  

Wednesday 11th June 
Police vehicle visit to EYFS linked to 
our topic of ‘people who help us’  

Monday 16th June Inset day school closed  

Thursday 3rd July  
Sports Day  
(parents and carers invited) 

Thursday 17th June & 
Friday 18th June 

Transition morning-children to meet 
their new teachers  

Friday 18th June  Reports given out 

Thursday 24th July   Last day of school!  
 

Homework 

 

We focus on name writing, pencil grip and counting and 
recognising numbers to 10 in F1. Please help your little one by 
practising these at home with them in a fun and interactive way, 
for example, reading number plates or door numbers when walking 

to school, playing a number snap game, ordering the letters of 
their name before writing. Playing catch with a ball with them to 
develop their hand strength in readiness to hold a pencil. It all 
helps shape their learning.    



Reading at home 

 

In F1 we focus on reading for pleasure, sharing a book at bedtime is 

a great way to have some quality time with your little one as well as 
building their vocabulary. Come and speak to me if you would like to 
borrow a book from us.  
 

Reminders 

 

Please label all items with your child’s name, especially jumpers and 
cardigans!  
We do a lot of outdoor learning come rain or shine, so please ensure 
your child has the correct clothing. This includes a coat or a rain 
jacket, a sun hat, water bottle and sun cream. 
 

How can you help at home? 

 

Please keep screen time limited at bedtime. No screens 1 hour before 
bed. 
Please ensure your little one is ready for school by having a restful 
night’s sleep. The recommended bedtime for 3-5 year olds should be 
between 7-8pm.    
 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Miss Bibi and Ms Iris 


